APPENDIX “B”

March 29, 20158

Peter Chisea
Director of Engineering Services

Re: Amendment to Surplus Fill By-Law 2003-282

t have read the report dated June 18, 2015 regarding Amendment to Surplus Fill By-Law 2003-282, and |
am satisfied with the analysis. | support staff's recommendation to shift disposal responsibility to the
Contractor as outlined in Scenario 2.

. A

Ron Foster
Auditor General



